
 

Technical	Assistance	for	project	development	and	grant	
writing	is	available	through	2025.	Spark	Northwest	and	
North	Fork	John	Day	Watershed	Council	have	teamed	up	to	
offer	these	services	free	of	charge	to	any	farm	or	rural	small	
business	in	OR	State	with	an	interest	in	renewable	energy.	

            To get started today, email leigh@NFJDWC.org, or call 541-421-3018  

Interested	in 
for	your	farm	or	business?  


